Seeking feedback from people with disabilities
who have given birth in the last 5 years

Your feedback is important!

Feedback Session Overview:

The National Center for Disability and Pregnancy Research
(NCDPR) is making a tool to help pregnant people with disabilities
plan for the birth of their babies. During these sessions, we'll talk
about ways to help people with disabilities during childbirth. Your
feedback and ideas will help us develop the NCDPR tool.

Participation:

We're looking for people with disabilities who have been pregnant in
the last 5 years. Participants will meet with us over Zoom to talk about
what tools and accommodations are useful to pregnant people with
disabilities.

Interested in Attending?

NCDPR will be offering four feedback sessions. Please register for the
session that best fits your schedule:

Session1: October 3, 2022, 4 p.m. Eastern Time
Session 2: October 3, 2022, 6 p.m. Eastern Time
Session 3: October 11, 2022, 1 p.m. Eastern Time
Session 4: October 13, 2022, 2 p.m. Eastern Time

Register using QR code: ®

You may also register at:
https.//heller.brandeis.edu/disability-
and-pregnancy/research/feedback-
sessions-childbirth-tool.html

Feedback Sessions will be a one-hour via Zoom. Attendees will
discuss accommodations and will aid in the development of this tool
by offering feedback and insight.
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‘? Have questions or need an accommodation

to participate in any of the virtual Feedback

Sessions? Please contact Jennifer Lee-
Rambharose at jllee@brandeis.edu.



